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Military Family Recognition Luncheon

In support of the enlisted and junior officer military
families recognized for philanthropic and volunteerism
within the Hampton Roads community.

All branches will be represented.

Decembers 5, 2026

Formal Invitation To Follow

For more information or to purchase a
sponsor table, please contact
Laurie Erie at 757-998-8772



